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Bernice Seidel J
Clerk to the Board of Supervisors OLERK. BOARD OF <t orenrc
2281 Tulare Street, Room 301 SereZYISCRS

Fresno, CA 93721
Hello Bernice Seidel,

Sierra Cedars Community Services District is in favor of Bluff Community Services
District Resolution No. 11, Moving Elections of Board of Directors from Odd to Even
Years. The cost savings would be very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

il 7B

Todd L. Bristol
General Manager
Sierra Cedars Community Services District
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Bernice Seidel

Clerk, Board of Supervisors
sl 6f records CLERK. BOARD OF SUPERVISCRS
2281 Tulare Street, Room 301

Fresno, Ca 93721-2198

RE:  Bluffs Community Services District; moving elections from odd to even years
Dear Bemice,

Malaga County Water District has no negative comment regarding BCSD changing elections
from odd to even years.

Sincerely,
J. D. Anderson

James D. Anderson
General Manager

Website: www.malagacwd.org
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LATON COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT
20798 S. FOWLER AVE. ~ P.Q. BOX 447
LATON, CA 93242
PHONE: (559) 923-4802
FAX: (559) 923-9501

January 6, 2017

County of Fresno

Board of Supervisors

2281 Tulare Street, Room 301
Fresno, CA 93721

RE: Bluffs Community Services District Resolution No. 11, Moving Elections of
Board of Directors from Odd to Even Years.

To whom it may concern:

The Laton Community Services District (LCSD) does not have any significant
reason to object to Bluffs Community Services District’s request to have the Board
of Directors Elections moved from Odd to Even Years. In the near future LCSD
may also be requesting the Board of Directors Elections be moved to conform with

the general election cycle (even years) due to the possible financial impact on
LCSD.

C ol Temep

JoAnne Rempp
District Secretary
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RIVERDALE IRRIGATION DISTRICT
P.O. BOX 683
RIVERDALE, CA 93656
(559) 867-3123

January 12, 2017

Deliver by Fax to 559-600-1608 to:
Bernice E. Seidel
Clerk, Board of Supervisors

RE: Comments on Bluffs Community Services District Resolution No. 11, Moving Elections of
Board of Directors from Odd to Even Years.

Dear Ms. Seidel,

The Board of Directors of the Riverdale Irrigation District reviewed your December 20, 2016
letter at the meeting held January 11, 2017. Riverdale I, D, Board of Directors would like to
comment that they are concerned that the action of moving the elections of the Bluffs
Community Services District from odd to even years will increase costs and fees for Riverdale
Irrigation District to run its odd year elections.

Sincerely,

M agfed A

Kimberley Mayfield, Secretary



GOLDEN PLAINS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

ECEIVIE]

CONSENT J

JAN 13 207
ITEM: 4.12 CLERK. BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
ISSUE: Approve Resolution #11 Bluffs Community Services District/Election of Directors
BACKGROUND:

The Bluffs Community Services District (“District™) has requested that the Fresno County Board of
Supervisors (“Board™) approve the above referenced resolution. A copy of the Resolution is attached.
Before acting on this request, the board seeks written comments from each district in Fresno County,
California Election Code section, 10404, subdivion (c).)

The Board is scheduled to consider the District’s request to approve the Resolution at its February 7,
2017 regular meeting. The County must receive our response no later than January 6, 2617.

RESQURCE PERSON(S):

Bemice E. Seidel, Clerk, Board of Supervisors

RECOMMENDATION:

Recommendation to approve

Approved: January 10, 2017 with no comments.
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